
Welcome Back!

We couldn’t be happier to have the 

opportunity to serve breakfast and 

lunch to students every day for the 

upcoming school year. Over the course 

of the year, we will be introducing new 

menu options, gathering feedback, and 

making other changes to enhance the 

mealtime experience. We will also be 

introducing some fun and exciting 

programs, beginning this fall. We want 

you and your student to look forward to 

mealtime at Tukwila public schools and 

we look forward to welcoming you 

back!
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What Makes a Meal?

Tukwila Public Schools participates with the 

National School Lunch Program, a.k.a. NSLP. 

Under the guidelines of this program, lunch and 

breakfast menus must meet the USDA's 

weekly dietary specifications (nutrition 

standards) for calories, saturated fats, and 

sodium. In addition, all food products and 

ingredients used to prepare school meals must 

contain zero grams of trans fats per serving. 

Under the NSLP, there are five components 

required to make what’s called a “complete 

meal”. At least three of these components must 

be selected at the time of purchase in order to 

meet federal guidelines. We have included a

diagram on the next page so you can see 

exactly what components make up a complete 

meal. Please explain this to you child which will 

help eliminate any confusion.
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